
RGC MINUTES May 2nd, 2005 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 
AT 6:39 PM BY Steve Hitchcock 

Absent: Randy McMaster and Bryan Lange 
Minutes from April 4th meeting were approved.  

 
 
TREASURER & TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN REPORT 
 
  Certificate fund (Edward Jones)  $4,392.48  

Treasurer’s Report-Gen. Fund           $11,336.16 
Christmas fund          $65.00 
Tournament Fund     $3,120.58*

 Outstanding RGC gift certificates  $5,024.50 
  (*Includes $1,000 loan from certificate fund) 
 
VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT 
Sign made up for starters table notifying members of penalty for slow play. 
 
SECRETARY 
I now show 277 active members including 6 juniors.  
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTORS REPORT 
Owe Treasurer large check for pay pal memberships.  54 Hole individual is set 
for 58 players with a handful of members that can only play 2 days, so they will 
only be eligible for day prizes.   
4 ball went off with no issues.  We are good to go with Grant running skins all 
three days of the 54 hole and I thank him for that.  Jessie Sierra will run the table 
for the first two days so he can get an early tee time on Sunday.  Also need 
someone to run the table on Sunday and raffle if that is to be done.   
WEBMASTER 
Will publish the tee times for weekend tournament on Thursday before.  Need to 
put notice on website for donations for trophy case. 
 
 
HANDICAP CHAIRMAN 
All is good.  
 
COMMITTEES 
Membership Looking for ways to increase membership.  Talks about meetings 
with the City and SRI for improved relations. 



 
Sponsors and entertainment no report    
 
Bylaws  No report 
 
Rules  No report 
 
Playing procedures and local rules  Talk of adding penalties for slow play to the 
procedures.  Revisited the payouts for gross and net and how miss-
communication affects perception of rule changes. 
 
Tournament  No report. 
 
Christmas party issues Sunrise GC is confirmed for Saturday December 3rd.             
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE  
None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Letter going to Steve Parino to be forwarded to the membership regarding 
donations for the trophy case. 
Sign ups & donations requested for David Oxley.  
Need to work on getting someone to run the raffle at each tournament.   
  
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Check with Randy McMaster about missed meetings.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM 
 
 
 
Next Board Meeting Monday June 8th 
  
Chuck Heath 
Secretary 2005 


